
Caught by the camera this month 

 

 

The last meeting of 2015! Club members and guests huddle 

around the table on the stoep of Willows Country Lodge 

for a traditional braai and to wish each other well for the 

festive season. 

President Mariana and President Robin Au Yeung of the Rotary Club of Midlevel in 

HongKong exchanged banners during his visit to RCPE. He is hoping to have a global grant project 

with our club   

   

The Rotarians contributed to the club 

kitty at the Garscom Christmas Market 

with boerewors rolls 

Cheryl sported a new 

Rotary T-shirt with the 

fourway test 

Robin had some deep 

thoughts in the shade of 

the Rotary tent 

   

Clive was also caught 

contemplating life 

President Mariana 

adopted a kitten 

The ladies kept the breadrolls buttered          

and the sheba sauce hot 

 


